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    Warm regards,
Professor Ali Dabbagh

Scientific Secretary of the congress

                
             
           

 

 
  

       
       

      
  

       
   

   
     

 
       

   
     

 
        

 
     

     
 

    

           
           

             
        
   

           
           

             
        
     

  

              
        

 

        
       

       
 

As the Scientific Secretary of the Congress, I am honored to invite you to share your 
expertise with our international audience of clinicians, researchers, and industry 
professionals. Your contribution would greatly enrich the scientific program and inspire 
meaningful dialogue on advancing translational research into clinical practice.  

       
   

      
   

 
We sincerely hope that you will accept this invitation and contribute to making this event 
a landmark in the advancement of translational anesthesia.  
Please confirm your participation at your earliest convenience. Should you have any 
questions or require further information, do not hesitate to contact me directly. We look 
forward to your positive response and to welcoming you to the congress.  

                
             
          

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, it is with great pleasure that I extend a formal 
invitation to you to participate as a distinguished speaker at the First International 
Congress of Translational Anesthesia in association with the first Anesthesia techmarket 
in Iran.

The Congress will feature keynote lectures, panel discussions, workshops, and a 
dedicated Tech Market, providing a platform for innovation and collaboration across 
disciplines. We would be delighted if you could present a talk entitled The Future of 
Anesthesia Drugs: Harnessing AI for Drug Modeling and Dose Optimization, 
tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, 23 April, 2025 from 9:00 to 9:15 am.

Dear Professor Mohammad Abdollahi,


